
 

 

 

 

 November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

SAVE THE CHILDREN 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – do your bit in a Christmas Knit 
 

This year we will be supporting ‘Save the Children’ for Christmas Jumper Day on 

Friday 14th December. 

 

The children will need to wear their usual school uniform of trousers/skirt and replace 

their school top with a Christmas Jumper for the day.   

 

The children are asked to bring in £1 voluntary donation to support this worthy cause 

and hand their money to their class teacher in the morning. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Wright 
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